
Al Tahoe residents spend day
cleaning neighborhood
Residents  of  the  Al  Tahoe  neighborhood  participated  in  a
volunteer neighborhood clean-up day Saturday.

The clean-up day initiative was a result of the group’s most
recent  Neighborhood  Service  Team  meeting.  A  second
neighborhood  clean-up  day  for  this  South  Lake  Tahoe
neighborhood has been scheduled for June 1. Anyone is welcome
to participate and the clean-up will begin at 9am at Regan
Beach.

The NST program was formed in 2011 as part of the city’s
Strategic  Plan  to  help  facilitate  communications  and
activities  within  neighborhoods.

To learn more about the NST program, go online or call (530)
542.6093.
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